
Submitter: Kate Krchma 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Commerce and Consumer 
Protection 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2141 

It is time for our professional communities and the State of Oregon to acknowledge 

the importance of Commercial Interior Designers. These folks contribute more than 

just skill with aesthetics in material and furniture selections, but have extensive 

knowledge of building code, and critical expertise in healthy and sustainable 

practices, and space planning making them invaluable members of the design 

community who deserve the legitimacy that this bill offers. This change will be good 

for all industry members as well as our clients and the public. I fully support these 

interior designers and this bill. 


